
ORDER

No. 124 / R.G. / 2022       Dated: 28.10.2022

A Notification No. 1561 /Admin E-1)/ 2022 dated October 27, 2022,

regarding an alleged declaration of  Holiday on October 29,  2022, is  being

shared over miscellaneous Social Media platforms.

All Officers and Officials of the Hon’ble Court are hereby notified that

the aforesaid circulation is completely fraudulent and forged.   Hence, all are

advised to refrain from further circulation of the aforesaid notification.

Sd/-

Ashish Garg
Registrar General

28.10.2022


